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April 14, 2014 

 

NOTICE TO ATTORNEYS 
 

Reminder Regarding the Repeal of Certificate of Service and Certificate of Progress 

in All Civil Proceedings in San Diego County 

 

Effective January 1, 2014, the Superior Court of California, County of San Diego discontinued 

the use of the Certificate of Service and Certificate of Progress in all Civil proceedings.  In lieu 

of this filing, counsel wishing to extend the time to serve the complaint must seek an extension 

via ex parte application to the assigned department (CRC 3. 110, SDSC 2.1.5). 

 

Effective immediately, all Certificate of Service and Certificate of Progress Forms submitted to 

the court will not be processed or returned.  The court will recycle all submitted documents. 
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